
L:\DOCS\Administration\RFPs RFQs Purchasing\Financial\2022 Accounting Consultant.docx  

 
 
 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS – ACCOUNTANT CONSULTANT 
 

The Boone County Regional Sewer District (BCRSD) is a public wastewater utility established under 

Chapter 204 – Missouri Statutes. 

 

The Boone County Regional Sewer District (BCRSD) is requesting proposals to establish a contract with a 

qualified firm, to provide the BCRSD assistance with quarterly reviews of internally prepared financial 

statements using QuickBooks, the accounting and bank reconciliations, year-end adjusting entries 

needed for the audit, assistance with deprecation schedule, and be available for accounting questions 

and assistance with on an as needed bases.  

 

Interested parties should be well versed in Governmental Accounting Standards. BCRSD Financial 

information such as past audits and budgets are available at bcrsd.com. Proposals should include fees 

for the following: 

 One time rate for audit entries assistance 

 Quarterly rate for review of internal financials 

 Hourly rate for as needed accounting and QuickBooks assistance  

 

 
Questions and completed proposals shall be submitted via email to Lara Florea at lflorea@bcrsd.com. 

This is an equal opportunity event. MBE/WBE's are encouraged to apply. The BCRSD reserves the right 

to accept and/or reject any and or all proposals submitted, and to request additional information from 

any and/or all respondents. Furthermore, the proposal selected will be from the respondent which, in 

the opinion of the Board, submits the proposal that best meets the needs of the BCRSD.  

 

Proposals will be accepted until 12:00PM June 22nd 2022.  
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